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April 26, 2022

ADVISORY
(COVID Appropriate Care)

This is in continuation of Advisory dated April 12, 2022 towards observance of
COVID Protocol in the Campus.

As observed, there is a resurgence of COVID cases for the past few days. In view of
the same, members of the SRCC fraternity are advised to ensure proper care of their
well-being, and observe due precautions towards COVID. It is reiterated that proper
COVID appropriate behaviour such as wearing masks, regular hand-washing, and
use of sanitizers for ensuring safety and hygiene is followed in the Campus.
Members are also requested to ensure full vaccination/booster shots, as the case may
be.

Members of SRCC fraternity are also directed to the guidelines and resources on
COVID on the official websites of:
1. Ministry of Health and Family Welfare (MOHFW), Government of India

(www.mohfw.gov.in)

2. Ministry of Home Affairs, Government of India
(https://www.mha.gov.in/ )
3. National Disaster Management Authority (NMDA), Government of India

(https://ndma.gov.in/)

4. Delhi Disaster Management Authority (DDMA), Government of NCT of
Delhi
(http:/ /ddma.delhigovt.nic.in )

5. University Grants Commission (UGC)

(https:/ /www.ugc.ac.in/ )

6. University of Delhi (DU)
(http:/ /www.du.ac.in/)




